
October 3, 2012 

 

 

 

 

Meet & Greet Luncheon 

Wednesday, October 17, 2012, 12:00-1:30 

Community Futures Board room, 4802-50 Ave St. Paul, AB 

 

 

County of St. Paul, 

 

The St Paul & District Chamber of Commerce cordially invites you to the Meet and 

Greet Luncheon on the above noted date. We feel this is an excellent opportunity for you to 

join us in the launch of an exciting new opportunity to the employers in the St. Paul area. 

 

 The Luncheon will be held in partnership with Alberta HUB and Alberta Works to 

launch the “Finding Work Series”.  This is a government regulated website that profiles 

businesses.  The content businesses supply will be professionally edited and they will also 

be able to use the PDF print outs to their benefit.   

 

This website will showcase the industry of the area, giving a clear view of the all the 

varieties in the sectors within St. Paul area. 

 

Cold Lake and Bonnyville businesses were the pilot projects of this website for the past 4 

years.  They have seen great results in the business community and are excited that we 

now have to opportunity to join them.  Please take the time to view and explore the 

business profiles on the Cold Lake/ Bonnyville website:  

 

http://humanservices.alberta.ca/services-near-you/12828.html 

 

Keep in mind this website is at NO COST to the County of St. Paul, the business owners 

or the Chamber of Commerce. We are simply asking for your support and partnership.   
 

The Chamber of Commerce is proud to invite you to join us in the launch of this exciting 

new community opportunity. 

 

Please contact me with any questions you might have at 780-645-5820. 
 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Matisson Hannotte 

Executive Director 

St. Paul & District Chamber of Commerce 


